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Chapter Chairman’s Address  
The last 24 months as chapter chairman have flown 
by, with yet another successful 2 years behind us. 
During the past 24 months  we have successfully 
interviewed candidates from far and wide, feedback 
on the interview process from both the candidates and 
head office has been very positive, a big thanks to all 
concerned. 
The benefit of having such a successful interview 
process is borne out by the number of candidates that 
were examined by the chapter and who are now 
attending regular chapter meetings. 
With the increased number of members now attending 
chapter meetings I hope we will be able to increase 
both the number and type of CPD seminars. 
I would appreciate suggestions from members on the 
type of seminars they would like to have arranged. 
 
Once again I would like to thank all the members of 
the South Wales chapter for their support in the last 
24 months and their continued support in the future.  
 
Tony Wadden - Past Chapter Chairman 
 
 
 

At the South Wales Chapter AGM on the 6th 
December 2013, the Chapter was attended by the 
President Mr David Gray, photographs were posted in 
the January site recorder and on the ICWCI website. 
 
Venues 
All Chapter meetings excluding the Annual General 
Meeting will be held at the University of Wales 
Institute – Cardiff, Cyncoed Road, Cardiff. The 
Chapter meetings commence at 6.45 pm, and the 
Lecture or discussion will commence at 7.30 pm. 
There is ample car parking in front of the Main 
building or at the south side of the building, car 
parking fee 50p 
 
The Annual General Meeting will be held in December 
2013 (date to be confirmed) Commence at 2.00p.m, 
and will be held the Copthorne Hotel Culverhouse 
Cross. Cardiff.    
 
Why not put a date in the diary and come and join us, 
we have the Annual General meeting at 2pm followed 
by refreshments, before the evening meal and 
entertainment put on by the hotel. We can arrange an 
overnight stay at the hotel so bring the wife/partner or 
colleague and enjoy 
 



 
  
 
 
Meeting and Event Programme will held at UWIC, 
Cyncoed Road, Cyncoed, Cardiff unless stated  
3rd April 2013  
1st May 2013   
5th June 2013 to be held at Copthorne Hotel Cardiff 
There will be no meetings for July, August and 
September  
2nd October  
6th November 
December 2013 AGM - Copthorne Hotel Cardiff, date 
to be confirmed 
 
 
 
To all chapter members, Help still required. 
Articles, photographs, with any ideas for the 
continued success of the journal, any experiences, 
good or bad, legal problems etc. We all need to have 
an input and to ensure the Chapters survival. 
 
Please contact the Chapter Secretary Mr Alan Parker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The views and comments expressed in this news letter are solely 
those of the author and the ICWCI accept no responsibility for the 
accuracy or otherwise of these neither views, nor do they necessarily 
support of endorse them. 
 
 
 
 


